Willow Class Newsletter

Friday 11th October





















Willow class have enjoyed their week. On Monday it was wellbeing afternoon, the children enjoyed some outside learning. They explored different sensory resources such as; flour, water and different fabrics. They also had the opportunity to paint and draw. Willow class have explored banana in food explorers this week! Have a great weekend! Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty, Mrs Shetty, Mrs Kam

Messages

Well done to Justin-John for winning the Kimmy Kind award for Willow class this week. This was awarded for being kind to our toys and putting them away nicely.

Thank you to all parents who have sent in PE kit and waterproof clothes, the children are really enjoying their PE and forest school time.



Miss Britt



Mrs Ahtty



Mrs Shetty



Mrs Kam